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Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Underground Utility Construction  
Water main and all water service installations have 
been officially completed. The contractor has been 
working hard to keep storm sewer progress moving. 
All new storm and sanitary utilities on Cedar Street 
have been completed except for the tie-in points at 
alleys and on 5th Street. The electricians will be on site 
this week to start working on the new lighting for the 
project. 

PCC Pavement  
Heuer Construction has been busy paving between 5th 
and 7th Street. The plan moving forward is to continue 
work in that area until we can open up 6th Street 
permanently. Road closures will be shifted South as 
necessary.   Driveway access to Family Foods and 
Hardees from Cedar Street is planned to be open ahead 
of the 6th Street intersection opening. 
 


